Dr M.IL. and Mrs E.A.Gurr
Vale View Cottage, Maypole, St Mary’s
Isles of Scilly TR21 ONU

Lisa Walton

Senior Officer & Development Manager
Planning Department

Town Hall

The Parade

St Mary’s

Isles of Scilly TR21 OLW

27 December 2018
Dear Lisa

Re: Planning reference: P/18/090/FUL

We have looked at this planning application and do not regard this development as
beneficial to the Islands. Our reason is a matter of principle: we should prefer not to
see further development of accommodation in Scilly for holiday visitors. This is
consistent with the comments we have already made on the Local Plan, in which we
argued against the concept of “growth” in that part of the Islands economy that is
concerned with tourism.

If the application had been to provide accommodation for local people, especially
those with mobility impairment, then we should have been wholeheartedly in support.
Our objection is not to the erection of premises as ‘land-fill’ but to the principle of
further extending the tourism industry.

Yours sincerely

Mike & Anne Gurr





